
HB 963 -- INSPECTION OF BEER

SPONSOR: Ruth

This bill clarifies that beer and other malt liquors brewed,
manufactured, and sold exclusively in this state do not need a
certificate of label approval or any other inspection by the
Alcohol and Tobacco Tax and Trade Bureau. Such products shall be
under the sole supervision of the state liquor control.


